
The	Moorings	HOA	Board	Meeting	
Monday,	September	17th,	2018	

	
	
Attendance	
Clyde	Bridge	 Maggie	Swiderski	 Rick	Glasby	 Brenda	Merchberger	 Roni	Stockdale	 Jeff	Perry	
Kevin	VanHulse		 José	Bermudez	 	 Cole	Panning	 Diane	Fluty	
	
President’s	Report	–	Clyde	Bridge	
	

• Minutes	from	July	approved.	
• “No	Solicitation”	Signs	installed	by	José	and	Clyde	

	
Vice	President’s	Report	–	Maggie	Swiderski	
	

• November	street	party	is	being	planned.		Looking	for	volunteers.	
• Moorings	Facebook	page	is	under	construction.	

	
Treasurer’s	Report	–	Brenda	Merchberger	
	

- The	checking	account	totals	$13,357	

Secretary’s	Report	–	Rick	Glasby		
		

• Past	newsletters	for	the	year	will	be	available	from	website	(at	the	request	of	Diane	Fluty).		
• Remaining	Moorings	directories	available	for	distribution	before	new	directory	is	produced	early	

next	year.		
	
Street	Representative	Reports	
	

• Aruba	Ct.	–	Nothing	to	report.			
• St.	Lucia	–	Nothing	to	report.	
• St.	Georges	–	Nothing	to	report.	
• Bridgetown	Ct.	–	Nothing	to	report.		
• Port	Royal	-	Nothing	to	report.	

	
SPRA	Report	–	Rosemary	Golick.		Not	in	attendance	
	
Roads	&	Grounds	–	Jose	Bermudez	
	

• Solicitation	signs	installed.	
• Cost	for	buying	and	installing	podocarpus	for	Jolly	Roger	hedge	obtained.	Board	grants	permission	to	

proceed	
• County	informed	about	missing	street	sign	at	Aruba.	

	
Covenants	&	Restrictions	–	Kevin	VanHulse	
	

• Find	replacement	for	Kevin;	his	home	is	on	the	market.	
• He’ll	send	out	letter	to	violator	of	parking	restrictions	and	ordinances.	

	
Waterways	–	Cole	Panning	
	



• Zoo	oyster	project	is	in	the	funding	and	permitting	phase	
• Canal	muck	dredging	is	in	the	permitting	phase.			We	will	put	in	newsletter	that	residents	on	St	

Georges	Canal	can	contact	(??	Cole	to	provide)	to	complain	about	no	dredging.	
	
Items	for	Discussion	
	

• Publicize	Halloween	hours	in	newsletter	as	6-8:30PM,	and	put	your	light	on.	
• Sewage	lift	station:		Discussion	about	location	for	new	lift	station.	No	action	was	taken.	
• Board	election:		Put	item	in	the	newsletter	asking	for	volunteers	for	all	positions.	
• Next	meeting	(Nov	19)	to	be	held	at	home	of	Clyde	Bridge.	

	
Minutes	respectfully	prepared	by	Rick	Glasby	


